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Victor Douglas
From: James Goehring <jrgjrgus@outlook.com>Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 4:25 PMTo: Victor DouglasSubject: Public comment on Reg. 11 Rule 18

Victor,   The proposed Regulation 11 Rule 18 will make California less competitive and is unnecessary.     I do not believe the rule will achieve any significant air quality improvement and will lead to higher costs incurred by business, and ultimately the California Consumer.     I strenuously question the need and intent of such regulations.   Thank you for the opportunity to comment.   Jim Goehring, Manager Roll Technology West    


